Dear NITIN BAHWAL,

Greetings from

We are pleased to inform you that you have been
shortlisted for Phase-1 of the [IM Visakhapatnam
admission process.

You are required to send us the duly completed
Application e-Form which is available on the below link
by February 15, 2019 (11:00 AM).

Application e-form - https://pgpadmissions.iimv.ac.in/

If you fail to submit the completed application by the
stipulated date, your application will not be considered
for further stages of the admission process. At any
stage If it Is detected that any information provided by
you Is Incorrect/misrepresented, you will be

disqualified from the process of admission/selection.

In case if you are shortlisted for next phase of
admission process then you will get a communication
from IIM Visakhapatnam in the first week of April 2019.

For more  details, please go through -
http://www.iimv.ac.in/admissions/pgp/admission-
process-criteria



